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2020 Open Enrollment Information 

  

In October we told you about our new materials that can be found online, as well as 

prescription changes for 2020.   

As we discussed at VASBO and VSHRP, we also want to remind you that with the change to 

the National Preferred Formulary, BCBSVT will be reissuing cards for all enrollees for 

2020.   

The reissue will happen in the beginning of December.  As a reminder, BCBSVT is asking 

that once again, all changes are submitted to BCBSVT by November 15th, to ensure that 

members receive the correct ID cards in December. 

Changes will be accepted after November 15th, but members may receive a second set of 

ID cards. ID cards are date stamped on the back, please direct members to use the ID card 

with the most recent date stamp. 

What can you do to help with this process? 

 Submit changes either on paper (ASinbox@bcbsvt.com) or online to BCBSVT by 

November 15th. 

 Notify employees that new ID cards are coming in December. 

 Ask employees to make needed address or demographic changes in advance, or during 

open enrollment. 

 Remind employees to keep an eye out for the new cards in mid-December. 

Next - are your employees on the right account numbers? 

In 2018 we reorganized our group/account numbering structure for consistency.  We 

understand that it provides more accounts than you may need, but it has proven to be very 

helpful with sorting different types of coverage; employee segments; funding mechanisms; 

and districts within an SU.   

We would like to ask three things for O.E. 2020: 
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 Please review your accounts and be sure that you have employees on the correct 

accounts.  If you have questions about the account structure please check with Bobby-

Jo at the VEHI office.  

 Please see chart below with the "usual" account segments. Most districts will find the vast 

majority of employees in employee segment 1, 2 or 3. 

 If you have questions about the account numbers for new employees - please ask. 

The account numbers are directly related to the plan design, vendor claim feeds and the 

account funding, so it is important that members are on the right account.  These changes 

are much easier to make for Jan 1, than to change mid-year. 

If you have any questions, please reach out to Bobby-Jo Salls at bobbyjo@vsbit.org. 
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